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12th October 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

The Reception Harvest Celebration will take place next week on Thursday 19th October at 

2.15pm in Silver Hall.   

We are asking for donations of: 

• Biscuits 

• Tea Bags 

• Instant Coffee 

• Tinned foods 

• Long-life Semi Skimmed Milk 

• Long-life Orange Juice 

• Dried Foods (pasta, rice, cereal) 

If you are able to make a food donation, we will take this along to our local food bank.  

Please send your donation into school with your child next Thursday. 

After the short celebration, you are invited to join us in class where your child can share 

some of their learning with you.  They can show you their classroom and some of the things 

they enjoy doing. 

Could you please indicate on our online form how many adults will be attending (maximum 

of 2) so that we can get an idea of numbers.  The form can be found here: 

https://forms.office.com/e/811a4qTPRx 

Please book your seats by Tuesday 17th October at 12.00pm. 

Depending on numbers, we may be able to allocate additional seats for some families.  If 

you would like to request additional seats, please indicate this on the form and we will let you 

know if these are available. 

Many thanks 

Ms N York 

Deputy Headteacher and EYFS Lead 

https://forms.office.com/e/811a4qTPRx

